ASSOCIATION OF ADVANCED NURSING PRACTICE EDUCATORS (AANPE)

AT THE RCN NURSE PRACTITIONER CONFERENCE 

MONDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER 

4:15 – 6:15

YOU ARE INVITED TO A INTERACTIVE SEMINAR:

“THE NMC STANCE ON ADVANCED NURSING PRACTICE – THE IMPLICATIONS FOR HEIs”

CHAIR: MIKE WALSH, 

PLEASE SEE NOTICES AT THE CONFERENCE FOR VENUE DETAILS:

For more information on the AANPE and its activities visit the Website at:

http://www.aanpe.org/
